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Walkerton Figure Skating Club Photography & Social Media Policy 

I consent to my Child being photographed by Walkerton Figure Skating Club (WFSC) and/or 
Coaches and acknowledge that these said photos can be used by WFSC to promote our skating 
programs within the community. Social platform and media outlets that these photos can be 
used within but not limited to: WFSC website; Facebook; Walkerton Arena Bulletin Board; 
Newspaper articles and/or advertisements; and promotional material. 

 


